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Thursday 12th January 2023 
 
 
Dear parents and carers of School Councillors, 
 
Re: Trip to the Houses of Parliament on January 17th 2023  
 
 
On Tuesday 17th January the Morningside School Council will be visiting the Houses of 
Parliament. Our local MP Dame Meg Hillier will be meeting with the councillors, showing them 
around and answering the questions that they have chosen to ask in consultation with their 
classmates.  
 
The trip will take place during school time. If your child is eligible for free school meals they will 
be provided with a packed lunch.  
 
Please ensure that the children are wearing school uniform and have a warm, waterproof coat. 
 
We will be travelling by bus and tube. This is a fantastic opportunity for the children and we will 
make sure that we share details and photos on our website and on social media.  
 
If you have any questions please let me know. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 
Janet Taylor 
 
Headteacher 
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